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Welcome back, we hope you had a 
nice break. Thank you for 
completing the ‘Proud Cloud’ to 
support us with our Technology 
evidence. We would also like to 
thank you for your support with 
our Jack and the Beanstalk 
performance. It was great to see 
the children performing with such 
confidence.  Our farm trip was 
really successful, the children had 
a great day. We cannot believe we 
have come to our final term. We 
are so proud of the progress the 
children have made over the year 
and we have thoroughly enjoyed 
teaching them. 

Reading and Phonics
Please continue to read daily with your child and practise tricky words. We will be practising

spelling tricky words: he, she, we, me, be, was, you, they , all are, my and her. Some children have 
now progressed on to our spelling scheme, please take time over each booklet as the children need 

to be able to apply these spellings to their writing independently. 

If you would like to contact any of the Foundation teachers, please  see us at the end of the day or e-
mail admin@christchurch.wilts.sch.uk. 
Thank you for your continued help and support. 
The Foundation Team.

As we have a long term ahead, we will be 
finishing our topic on Jack and the Beanstalk 
for the first week back. We will then begin our 
new topic which will involve finding out about 
life in another country. We will reveal our new 
topic to the children over several days by 
sharing clues with them. 

Dates for your diary
Monday 17th June- Track Races
Wednesday 19th June- TD day
Friday 21st June- Sports Day
Tues 25th and Weds 26th June 
Parent/Teacher Consultations
Thursday 25th July- End of the 
academic year

Sun Cream and Hats- REMINDER
Please apply sun cream to your child before 
school. This is usually fine for the day but if 

you do want your child to re-apply it is a 
good idea to show them how to apply it to  

their face and arms. We can supervise 
application but cannot do it for them! Sun 
cream needs to be labelled and ideally in a 

clear plastic bag kept in their book bag.  
Please ensure your child has a sunhat for 

warmer weather and that it is clearly labelled 
with their name. 

Sports Day
The children will take part in their first Sports 
Day at Christ Church school. Please ensure 
that they have a full water bottle, sun cream 
has been applied and that they have their PE 
kit in school. The children stay with their 
house teams and take part in a carousel of 
activities. They come back to the classroom at 
the end of the day and will be dismissed as 
usual. 

Learning Journals
The Learning Journals do not continue in Key Stage 1 so your 
child will be bringing these home at the end of term.  We hope 
you enjoy looking at them for many years to come. 

Show and Tell
Many children enjoy bringing in items to share with their peers. If your child brings anything to 
school please make sure it is linked to our learning or is a celebration of an achievement (e.g
swimming certificates) and that it is named. We may not do show and tell on the day they bring 
the item into school.  Your child needs to be able to talk about what they have brought in and 
answer questions about the item. 

Transition to Year One
During this term we will be doing lots of transition activities such as visiting the class rooms and 
finding out about Year One. The children will also have the opportunity to spend the day in their 
new class room on July 4th. This is an exciting time for most children however please talk to us if 

your child is feeling particularly worried.


